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o THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 9, 1976
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MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF
FROM: JIM CONNOR 3.5, G
SUBJECT: Former Congressman

William J. Keating

The President reviewed your memorandum of April 8 concerning
the editorial in THE CINCINNATI ENQUIRER and made the
following notation:

"Thanks'
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THE FRESIDENT HAS SEEN. owa

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 8, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

FROM: MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF 4 /5 -

SUBJECT: Former Congressman William J. Keating (R-OHIO)

Bill Keating, who is now president of THE CINCINNATI
ENQUIRER, sent the attached editorial to me which
I thought would be of interest to the President.
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